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Dear Mr Jones, 

Further to the Council's letter of 20 Dec 83 regarding 
your complaint against THE MAIL ON SUNDAY concerning
on 2 Oct 83 of the article headlined "The scandal of GRO-A
death", I have now been informed by the managing editor, M-r 
George Woodhouse, that agreement has been reached between the 
Haemophilia Society and the newspaper. 

In the second paragraph of your letter to the Council of 
5 Oct 83 you mention that full details of the case "will be 
publisehd in a reputable medical journal in due course". Are 
you now able to supply those details? 

The editor has not yet seen your correspondence with the 
Council about your complaint andit would obviously be helpful if 
you could be as specific as possible if you wish to pursue the 
matter. 

AF/EJP 

Yours

GRO-C 

Assistant Secretary. 
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